
   

 

Freedom of Information Act Request 

Ref: FOI 23-24 15 Date issued: 30 August 2023 

Subject:    Status of Gen Tech Specialist recruitment licence 

 

Question(s): 

I would like to request some information regarding this company. Their name is Gen Tech 

Specialist Recruitment Solutions Ltd or it may be under GenTech Recruitment or 

GenTech specialist recruitment. They are based on Longstone street in Lisburn.  

I would like to request the following: 

• How many times they have applied for a GLA licence?  

• What dates they applied for the licences? 

• Why did they not receive the licences?  
 

Is this something you can provide me with?  

 

Response: 

Having reviewed your request, we consider this information exempt under section 

31(1)(g) of the Freedom of Information Act.  

It is necessary to consider the public interest test to identify whether there is a wider 

public interest in disclosing this information as opposed to maintaining the exemption. The 

GLAA is committed to the integrity of our reporting and ensuring the wider public feel 

confident in their ability to report any concerns to the GLAA. The GLAA believes that the 

interests of the public are better served through maintaining the exemption. 

 


